
Dear Dr. Hall, 

August 19, 2003 

Nicole A Giauque 
787 East 750 North #33 
Provo, UT 84606 

I was surprised and pleased when I found out I was a recipient of the H. Tracy 
Hall Scholarship for the 2003-2004 academic year. I would like to thank: you and your 
wife for contributing to my academic progress. 

I am a 'native of Flagstaff, Arizona where I finished high school and attended 
Northern Arizona University for three years. I also had the opportunity to spend a 
semester in Buffalo, New York and a semester in Adelaide, Australia as an exchange 
student. I subsequently transferred to BYU in the fall of 2000. I served a mission for the 
Church in the Ecuador Guayaquil North Mission from September 2001 to April 2003, 
which was a life-changing experience. I will graduate with my Bachelor of Science 
degree in Chemistry in April of 2004. I worked as a research assistant for Dr. Steven 
Fleming for one semester before serving a mission and will continue to work for him 
until I graduate. I will be working as a Teaching Assistant in the Chemistry Department 
for the upcoming academic year. I will take the Pharmacy College Aptitude Test this 
fall and apply to go to pharmacy school for the following fall. I'm excited for what the 
future holds. I also enjoy the outdoors, music, and travel. 

Once again, thank you for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

c{J& A !~~ 
Nicole A Giauque 


